CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PORT HURON PARK COMMISSION

The Charter Township of Port Huron Park Commission met for its regular meeting
November 4, 2020. Chairperson Nancy Collins presided.

Member’s Present: Dave Barnum, Nancy Collins, Carolyn Crowe, Tim Sassanella
and Malisse Whitmore.

Guest’s Present: Carol Maxbauer

Motion by Crowe, support by Barnum to accept minutes from October 7, 2020 meeting.
Motion carried.

Treasurer’s Report: Savings: $148,723.45 MCIA: $127,286.26
Motion by Crowe, support by Barnum to accept Treasurer's Report. Motion carried.

Unfinished Business:

The Park Commission learned there will no winter camping in the R.V. Park this year. The
board had an understanding they would be providing camping for workers from DTE,
however, the company went with Fort Trodd.

Park Reports:
None.

Board Correspondence:

Tonight's meeting was the last for both Nancy Barnum and Cherry Morris. Nancy served
as Chairman of Park Board for the last four years and Cherry was secretary for twenty-one
years.

Nancy enjoyed her time serving and thanked everyone for their help.

Cherry has memories of the many board members that served during her time and also
the office personal who were very supportive.

Motion by Crowe, support by Barnum to adjourn. Motion carried.
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